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NEWSLETTER TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS

Compliments of the Christmas Season!
We are truly grateful to God for faithfully upholding His covenant of life with us, for His mercies and grace in bringing us to the

end of the Genesis term of the 2012/2013 school year. We thank the Lord for enabling us to effectively execute all our goals this
term and we wish to thank you our dear parents, for your wonderful support and patronage.

END OF T_ERM/RESUMPTION
The first term which commenced on September 17" 2012 ends today 14" December, 2012. The Bloom term (second term)

begins on Monday January 7" 2013. All students are expected to resume on this day. We strongly encourage our parents to
helpinculcate in our children, the culture of compliance with rules.

HISTORY DAY
This term our pupils had the opportunity of sharing in the adventure of discovering how history has impacted our world.

Lessons on the impact of history were learnt from playgroup, right up to grade 5. With playgroup learning about “His story”
(from Jesus' birth to resurrection) to our pre-high grade, learning about the impact of World Warll. No class was left behind as
puplls learnt about the history culture and p0|lthS of different lands, including our homeland N:gena '

LIFEFORTE INTERNATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL EXAMINATION
In keeping with our culture of promoting academic excellence, our Grade five pupils will have the opportunity of sitting for the

Lifeforte International High School Entrance Examination. The exams will be taking place on Saturday January 26"2013. Forms
are available for sale at the office for (N20,000). Scholarship places will be awarded based on an outstanding performance in
the examinations. Short listed candidates will be invited for a panel interview and will be required to demonstrate in a practical
assessment, a level of excellence and natural aptitude in their chosen Scholarship category. Concerned parents are
encouraged to assist us as we prepare the children during this Christmas vacation break.

The examination takes place at 12noon at 4 examination centres namely:

Ibadan - Lifeforte International High School No 1 Lifeforte Boulevard, Awotan GRA, Ibadan.

Lagos- CivicCentre (GrandBanquetHall) OzumbaMbadiwe Avenue, Victorialsland.

Abuja - TheTranscorpHilton (Nassarawa Hall)

Port-Harcourt—Montessori International School, No.58, King Perekule Street, GRA Phase 2, Port-Harcourt

ORPHANS DAY & COMMUNITY SERVICE
In Lifeforte, we commemorate the 4" of December every year as Orphans Day. Be a voice for the orphans as we extend an

invitation to you to please spread the word among your friends, colleagues, neighbors' and loved ones. Join us as we inculcate
in the children a heart that looks beyond themselves, helping them see who they can extend mercy to this Christmas season.
The essence of living is giving and giving is living. Let us developa culture;a heart of giving that outlasts December.

Celebrate orphans every 4" December, let's put them in mind and look to how we can help them.

EXTRA LESSONS (4PM-5PM)
From henceforth, all parents who believe their chlldren need additional extra lesson within this perlod should please see the

Headmistress for further discussions inthis \r_e_ga_r_d._




HIGHLIGHTS FROM OUR PHOTOGALLERY

Eiperienciﬁé His Sioi'\} The Life ;:flesus” From South Afrir.a.- Gradé One Queen Esther invites Haman and the King to a feast

Nursery two in the United Kingdom
Buckingham Palace to be precise

The Greeks too cele

King Ahasuerus made a feast Patriarchs of Old, Chief Obafemi Awolowo The King and Queen of England take a dance

CO-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES _
Our co-curricular and club activities were in full gear this term from the Nursery to the Grade-levels. Inaddition to Swimmingas

an extra-curricular activity, we will be introducing Tennis, Ba\dmint'on, Football and Volleyball lessons for interested students on
Fridays from2 -3 pm. Interested pupils should register at the office. The costis N10,000 per term.

CHARITY AND CHRISTMAS CONCERT
The peak of all events this term was our Charity and Ch nstmas Concert where our parents gave generously beyond themselves

even before the appointed date. The date was Thursday 13' "December 2013. We would like to seize this opportunity to say a big

“thank you” to all our parents who have already responded to our charity call.
Our pupils performed in singing, dancing, instrumentals and drama, it was indeed a memorable yuletide evening as we

‘remembered the orphans. Pictures of children from the Living Mercy Voice Foundation were projected for all to see. In this
season of love, good will and giving, our parents covenanted to become partners in looking after God's own constituency (The

orphans and the widows).

PROMPTPAYMENT OF OUTSTANDING BILLS
We appreciate parents/guardians who pay promptly. We continue to enjoin all parents to please pay their fees promptly.

GENERAL ;
~We encourage parents/guardians to monitor thelr children closely. Please censor whattheyread, watch anddoontheinternet.

On behalf of the Chief Executive Officer and the entire members of staff of Lifeforte International Junior School, we commend
you unto the hands of the Almighty who alone can keep and preserve you and wish you a very Merry Christmas and a prosperous
New Year2013.

God blessyou all

- ~ Mrs. _-_.lirga—Al_ao




